

INUVIALUIT GAME COUNCIL

January 22, 2014

Jon Pierce Chair Environmental Impact Review Board Box 2120 Inuvik, NT X0E 0T0

Re: Inuvialuit Game Council interest in being Registered Participant

Dear Mr. Pierce,

Thank you for the January 8, 2014 letter from the Environmental Impact Review Board (EIRB) informing the Inuvialuit Game Council (IGC) that if we were interested in being a Registered Participant in the review of the Beaufort Sea Exploration Joint Venture Drilling Program we must indicate this in writing by February 28, 2014.

Please accept this letter as the IGC's indication that it wishes to be a Registered—Participant for the above-mentioned review. We look forward to the opportunity to participate in the public review proceedings.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Frank Pokiak

Chair

cc:

Eli Nasogaluak – Environmental Assessment Coordinator, EIRB

WMAC (NWT)

WMAC (NS)

FJMC

Aklavik HTC

Inuvik HTC

Olokhaktomiut HTC

Paulatuk HTC

Sachs Harbour HTC

Tuktoyaktuk HTC